
Reminders! 

Band Camp Monday August 17
th

 – Friday August 21st   

8am -8pm 

 
Go to www.charmsoffice.com ; Enter ghhsband for the student/parent log 

in; Enter student ID for password. All handouts and flyers from parent 

meeting can be found there and the schedule for fall marching season. 

Questions? Email Mr. Mc Meeken at smcmeeken@guhsd.net  

 

What to Bring to Band Camp 
 

Good fitting Tennis Shoes. (NO FLIP FLOPS OR SANDALS) 

Comfortable clothing for hot temps Shorts - NO JEANS!!! 

Deodorant 

Hat 

Jacket for in the evening 

Sun Screen 

Water Bottle 

Deodorant 

Flip Folder and Lyre (available at Music Store) 

Instrument, Sticks, Rifle, Flag (Whatever you use) 

Light Blue T-Shirt 

And by the way Deodorant 

 

http://www.charmsoffice.com/
mailto:smcmeeken@guhsd.net

